
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  May 4, 2020 

 

Subject: R-29-20:  Affordable Housing Task Force  

 

 

On March 9, 2020, the City Council adopted R-19-20 for the purpose of establishing the 

Affordable Housing Task Force commissioned to assess the current and projected future 

landscape of housing affordability in the City of Annapolis, evaluate current programs and 

initiatives to produce new affordable housing and preserve existing ones. 

 

The City Council desires to revise the qualifications for certain members to be appointed to the 

Task Force.  

 

Specifically, the following specific change is made: 

 

From: 

3 individuals from development companies with a concentration in affordable housing, which do 

not have an interest in current or future development in the City limits 

 

To: 

3 individuals from development companies with a concentration in affordable housing 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


